
-----Original Message----- 

From: Jackie Finan  

Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 8:21 PM 

To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Official plan amendment for 3056 Neyagawa blvd 

 

I would like to voice my concerns with the proposed development   

7 towers over 3 blocks with 2278 units is way too big for this single family residential area.  

This would cause many problems in the area and I  opposed 100 percent to this scale of 
development in my neighbourhood.  

Yours truly, 

Jackie Finan 
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